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________________________________________________________________ 

NORCEMOG  
NEWS 

  NORTH WEST AND CHESHIRE               September 2020 

 
 

Hi all, I hope I find you well.    Well not much to tell you this month I’m afraid.  We have 
a few new members I would like to welcome Phillip Shuttleworth and Andrew & Lynn 

Brown who join us from DevaMog.  Please take note of the cancellation of the 
Madresfield Gymkhana in September. 

If you have any stories to share or pictures to show, please send them through for next 
month’s edition, stay safe everyone. 

 
 

NORCEMOG REGALIA – Isobel Moore 01253 738201   
 

 
 

Cancellation of Madresfield Gymkhana in September 

 

Message received from Midland Centre 

“Hi Folks 
 
Having hopefully hung on for a long as possible, I now have to accept that the Morgan Gymkhana at 
Madresfield, aka MadMog, will definitely not happen in September 2020. 
 
The MTWC have cancelled all their weekend events in Malvern and the MSCC also understandably feels that 
it cannot support such events at this time.  
 
However, the MTWC will hold their 75th Celebrations next year and so let’s hope that the ideal combination 
of the MTWC’s AGM, Dinner, Spares Fair & MadMog in and around Malvern, together with the MSCC as 
usual, will happen! 
As soon as we can fix a date next Autumn to suit the two clubs and the Madresfield Estate, we’ll let everyone 
know via e-mails and the club magazines. 
 
Meanwhile, hang on in there and stay safe - the fun will be worth waiting for! 
 
Cheers, 
 
John Bradshaw” 
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All Morgans Day 2020 at Blenheim Invitation 
 

 
We are writing today, on behalf of the MSCC travel club, with regards to the up and coming MOGFEST event. The 
MSCC Travel Club, operated by Scenic Car Tours, and the Morgan Sports Car Club, have today agreed to 
postpone MOGFEST. 
  
Although the official government advice means the event can currently run as planned, we appreciate that in 
these uncertain times, it is to everyone’s benefit, to be pro-active rather than re-active, and so have all agreed the 
new date for the event to be Friday 25th and Saturday 26th September 2020. This 4-month delay gives us all what 
we hope will be sufficient time for the current situation to calm, and also give everyone due to travel to MOGFEST 
the peace of mind that they will not have a difficult decision to make as to whether to attend the event in June. 
  
All Morgan’s Day at Blenheim palace has always been a separate event, however we appreciate lots of you may 
have booked tickets for this event, it is currently not known this event will still go ahead in June. We have asked 
the R100 Team to explore if this event can be moved to coincide with our new MOGFEST date. And I am sure they 
will be communicating the progress on this in the very near future. 
  
So what do you need to do next regarding MOGFEST:- 
  
1-      If you can attend the event on the revised dates, you do not have to do anything, your booking will be 
automatically moved to the revised date exactly as it was. For example, if you had a booking for Thursday 4th– 
Sunday 7th June, your booking will be moved to Thursday 24th – Sunday 27th September 2020. 
  

2-      If you cannot make the new event, your funds paid to date will be carried forward in the form of a voucher, 
which you will be able to use towards any future MSCC Travel club tour or event, or any Scenic Car Tours event or 
tour, at any point in the future. If you need to use this option, please email Scenic Car Tours 
on admin@sceniccartours.com. 

As we are sure you can appreciate, this is an unprecedented time for everyone, especially the travel industry, so if 
you can please only contact Scenic Car Tours if you cannot make the revised event dates, that would be 
much appreciated. 
  
We know from speaking to members on the phone in the past few weeks this news will come as a great relief to 
those worried about travelling in June, and many thanks to all of you for your understanding and patience during 
this time. 
 
We continue to put our Customers first. 

With best regards, 
 

Bob Cole   
MSCC Travel Club Coordinator   
Telephone:  +44 1732 879153

14 New Hythe Lane ∙ Larkfield ∙ Aylesford ∙ Kent ∙ ME20 6AB ∙ UK 
Tel: +44 1732 879153 

 
Scenic Car Tours is a trading name of Albatross Motoring Limited. 
Registered in England & Wales. Registered Number: 9000671. Registered Office: 14 New Hythe Lane • Larkfield • Aylesford • Kent • ME20 6AB • UK 
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NORCEMOG DIARY OF EVENTS – 2020 
N.B. Dates highlighted are NorceMog organised events 
Items in red to be confirmed / finalised 

 
Dates with this format have been cancelled due to Corona Virus 

 

Please note that the events below are subject to cancellation due to Corona 
Virus. We will endeavour to keep the diary up to date as the status of 

events is confirmed. 
If you know of any that have been cancelled please email 

norcemog.sec@morgansportscarclub.com 
 

 
 

Sep 4th- 6th  Morgans @ Windermere – organised by FellMog 
 
 
Sep 13th   Gymkhana - Farmer Parr’s Animal World, Fleetwood FY7 8SL  

  Click Here for Details -  
  Contact – Bryan Fearn, Email- bryanfearn@hotmail.co.uk  
 
 
Sep 20th Madresfield Gymkhana, Madresfield Court Estate, Malvern, WR13 5AH 

  Organised by MSCC Midland Centre - Click Here for Details 
  Contact – Martin Wyatt, Tel:  07831248981  
  Email: midland.sec@morgansportscarclub.com 
 
 
Oct 11th   TBD 
  Contact – Isobel & Peter Moore, EMAIL - ISOBELPETER@GMAIL.COM 
 
 
Oct 18th  Autumn Trial run by Chester Vintage Enthusiasts Car Club. 
  Fishpool Farm, Fishpool Rd, Delamere, CW8 2HP. 

  Click Here for Details  
 
Nov 15th TBD 
 
Dec 13th  Christmas Party and Annual Awards Presentation 
  The Barton Grange Hotel, PR3 5AA 

  Click Here for Details 
  Contact – Bryan & Linda Fearn – bryanfearn@hotmail.co.uk   
 


